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One Vehicle Rollover Fatal Crash – Rural Richland County 
 
What: One vehicle rollover crash 

Where: 182nd Ave SE, 1/3 mile south of intersection of 84th St. SE – 3 miles south of Wahpeton 

When: August 7th, 2019 at approximately 7:20 pm 

Road Conditions: Dry, gravel roadway 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Richland County SO, Breckenridge Ambulance, Dwight 1st 

Responders, Fairmount FD 

Vehicle No. 1: 2002 Buick LeSabre 
Driver No. 1: 44 YOA male - deceased    
Restraints:  Driver unrestrained and ejected in the crash 
Charges:   N/a 

 
 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 
On August 7th, 2019, approximately 7:25 pm, law enforcement was notified of a one vehicle rollover 
crash, three miles south of Wahpeton on 182nd Ave SE, about 1/3 of a mile south of 84th St. SE. 
 
A 2002 Buick LeSabre, driven by a 44 YOA male, was northbound on 182nd Ave SE.  About 1/3 of a mile 
south of 84th St. SE, the Buick left the roadway, entered the east ditch and rolled.  The Buick came to 
rest on its top in a standing corn field.   
 
The 44 YOA male driver and lone occupant of the Buick was ejected during the crash.  He was 
pronounced dead on scene.   
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The crash remains under investigation by the NDHP.  The name of the deceased driver will not be 
released until the evening of August 8th.  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Captain Bryan Niewind, (701) 320-1309                                                                                                                                                  
bniewind@nd.gov  

     
 


